
CAFOD Rep Moira Hind writes:

CAFOD FAMILY FAST DAY APPEAL:

Waré is a mother of five and a goat farmer living
in southern Ethiopia, where four years of severe
drought meant she had to get up at 5am every
day and walk at least five hours to find water -
even whilst pregnant. Waré spoke about feeling
so weak, she was worried that her children would
be left without a mother.

"We have lost so much", Waré told us. But there
is a happy ending. With your gifts at Family Fast
Day, CAFOD worked to help Waré and her
community build an underground water storage
tank, able to support 300 families. Now, Waré
has water just a 10 minute walk from her home.

Our support this Family Fast Day will mean that
more of our neighbours can get safe water for
their families.

Please donate to our Family Fast Day parish
collection to share God’s abundant gifts with our
global neighbours as they find lasting solutions to
poverty and climate challenges. Your generosity
offers “signs of hope” in this Jubilee Year, helping
build more water tanks in communities like
Waré’s where women walk for hours to get water.

You can use the CAFOD envelope in church,
donate online at cafod.org.uk/envelope or call
0303 303 3030. You can also text CAFOD to
70560 to donate £10. THANK YOU!

Our diocese is holding a Jubilee of Catechists

day celebrating the work of the Catechists who

do so much in the diocese. The day will include

the celebration of Mass and two keynote talks

from Dr Mark Nash, Director for the Agency for

Evangelisation and Catechesis. The day is at St.

Joseph’s Church, Leicester, LE5 6SG on Saturday

11th October; 10am until 4pm, cost £10; please

bring a packed lunch. More information at

https://bit.ly/CatechistJubilee
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TWENTY SIXTH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR – 28TH SEPTEMBER 2025

ALSO DAY OF THANKSGIVING FOR THE HARVEST
Fr Martin writes, RIP

The funeral arrangements for Kathleen Hall RIP

have now been announced: God willing, a

funeral Mass is to be celebrated at St Charles
Borromeo at 11am on Thursday 2nd October,

preceded on Wednesday 1st by a service at

6pm for the reception of her body. May her

soul, and the souls of all the faithful departed,
through the mercy of God, rest in peace.

Our prayers are asked for the repose of the soul

of Bernard William Flannery, who died recently.
May his soul, and the souls of all the faithful

departed, through the mercy of God, rest in

peace. The funeral of Mr Flannery is expected
to be celebrated, God willing, at All Saints at 12
noon on Thursday 16th October.

Fr Martin and the PPC write: The future of our
parishes, consultation meetings.
The remaining consultation meetings are on
Saturday 4th October at 10am, and Thursday
23rd October at 7pm, both in St Mary’s hall.
You can book a place at your preferred
meeting by visiting glossopcatholics.org.uk/c-
book-now -- people who do not have any
access to the internet will be able to book by
leaving a message by phoning 01457 620153.
If you have booked a place at next Saturday’s
meeting, please pick up a copy of the
‘Conversations in the spirit’ leaflet as you leave
Holy Mass today.
Please continue to say our parish prayer daily.

Celebration Mass at St Barnabas Cathedral,
Monday 29th September, 12 noon.
Bishop Patrick will be celebrating the 175th

anniversary of the creation of the Diocese of
Nottingham with Holy Mass at St Barnabas
Cathedral, (NG1 5AE) on Monday 29th

September at 12 noon and you are all invited
to join him. The cathedral is easily accessed by
public transport and there is a convenient
‘park and ride’ near to junction 26 of the M1.

Joint parish coffee morning - Saturday 11th

October, 10am – 12noon at Bradbury House.
Donations are requested for the raffle,
tombola, ‘good-a-new’ stall, books/toys, and
helpers and cakes on the day.
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The Week Ahead(ASC=All Saints Church,SMH=St Mary’s Hall,SMC=St Mary’s Church, SMS = St Mary’s School)

Saturday 27th

6.00pm
Memorial of St Vincent de Paul, priest
ASC Vigil Mass of the twenty sixth Sunday of the year (Kathleen Hall RIP (SN)

Sunday 28th

9.15am,

11.15am,

3.00pm,

Twenty sixth Sunday of the year –
Also Day of Thanksgiving for the Harvest, and for the Fruits of Human Work
SMC Holy Mass (Bernard Nixon – Birthday memories (JR))
Fairtrade tea and coffee will be served in the church after this Mass,
ASC Holy Mass (The People of the Parishes)
Fairtrade tea and coffee will be served in the church after this Mass
ASC Baptism of Hazel Rosemary Sharpe

Monday 29th

12 noon,
Feast of SS Michael, Gabriel and Raphael, Archangels
At St Barnabas Cathedral (NG1 5AE) – Jubilee Mass to celebrate the 175th

anniversary of the creation of our diocese
Fr Martin will offer Holy Mass for Val Tyrrell – Birthday memories (JT)
Please pray for today’s meeting of the Core Leadership Team

Tuesday 30th Memorial of St Jerome, priest and doctor
Fr Martin will offer Holy Mass today, intention to be announced

Wednesday 1st

1.00 – 2.30pm,
7.00pm,
7.30pm,

Memorial of St Thérèse of the Child Jesus
At The Smithy Fold (Wetherspoon), Glossop, Parish Friends gathering
ASC Holy Hour begins with Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament
ASC Holy Hour continues with Holy Mass (Tony Payne RIP – Birthday memories (BP))

Thursday 2nd

9.00am,
Memorial of The Holy Guardian Angels
SMC Holy Mass (Intention to be announced)
Please pray for today’s meeting of the clergy of our deanery

Friday 3rd

10.00am,
7.00pm,

Feria
CAFOD Family Fast Day
SMC Holy Mass (Intention to be announced)
SMH Prayer Group

Saturday 4th

9.00 – 9.30am,

10 00 – 12 noon,

6.00pm

Memorial of St Francis of Assisi
SMC Sacrament of Reconciliation
Sycamore resumes at St Mary’s hall on Saturday 18th October, 10am – 12noon.
At Bradbury House, Fairtrade coffee morning
Please pray for today’s parish meeting regarding the future of our parishes
ASC Vigil Mass of the twenty seventh Sunday of the year – Labels Sunday
(The welfare of Fiona Foggarty and Jean Jones (AW))

Sunday 5th

9.15am,

11.15am,

Twenty seventh Sunday of the year – Labels Sunday
SMC Holy Mass (The People of the Parishes)
Fairtrade tea and coffee will be served in the church after this Mass,
ASC Holy Mass (Gertrude McSherry RIP (JM))
Fairtrade tea and coffee will be served in the church after this Mass

This week’s prayer intentions for Vocations:
Mon: University Chaplains; Tues: NDCYS and Young People; Weds: Vocations to the Priesthood;
Thurs: Vocations to Religious Life; Fri: Vocations to the Diaconate; Sat: All Discerners; Sun: Our Schools.

Please join your fellow parishioners in praying our parish prayer daily – “Heavenly Father, bless and
prosper our efforts to renew the life of our parishes. Help me to discover the part you want me to play,
and give me the courage to trust in the power of the Holy Spirit. Through Christ our Lord. Amen.”

Please remember in your prayers this week: Don and Roseline McLeish, and Doreen Leech who are
unwell, Philomena Brennan who has a long standing problem, and her husband Martin who is unwell.

THE GLOSSOP ROSARY continues on Monday 29th September with the Glorious Mysteries.

Stella Maris have written to thank us for our donation of £138.93 in response to their Sea Sunday appeal.


